
85.12.31

GREEN CROSS(R)

HOUSE PLANT INSECTICIDE

DOMESTIC

CONTACT PRESSURIZED SPRAY.

NET WEIGHT:  150 g

GUARANTEE:
pyrethrins....................................0.2%
technical piperonyl butoxide..................1.0%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG. NO.:  17,122 
P.C.P. ACT

CAUTION     EXPLOSIVE

GREEN CROSS
Division of CIBA-GEIGY CANADA LTD.,

6860 Century Avenue, 
Mississauga, Ontario

L5N 2W5

DIRECTIONS:

Remove protective cap.  SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Press button
and hold can upright while spraying.

Controls:  Aphids, mites, thrips, leafhoppers, climbing cutworms,
caterpillars.



House Plants:  Such as English ivy, African violets, impatiens,
geraniums, tropical plants.  Release spray in short bursts
holding at least 45 cm from plants.  Avoid wetting.  A light
spray kills pests.  Hit insects directly with spray.  Never spray
in direct sunlight or when temperature is above 340 C.  Use with
caution on young plants and new growth.

Garden Insects:  Spray when air is still.  Hit insects directly
with spray following directions as for house plants.

CAUTION:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contaminating
food, utensils, etc.  Avoid inhalation.  Remove birds, pets from
room being sprayed.  Cover aquarium for one hour.

WARNING:

Contents under pressure.  Do not puncture or incinerate can.  Do
not store at temperatures above 500 deg. C or in direct sunlight.

(R)Registered trademark of CIBA-GEIGY CANADA LTD.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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